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March 20, 2023         

Sales Bulletin 23-06 

 

Government of Canada has removed COVID-19 testing 

requirement for air travelers arriving from the People’s 

Republic of China, Hong Kong or Macao 
 

Starting on March 17, 2023, air travelers to Canada on flights originating from the People’s Republic of 

China, Hong Kong or Macao will no longer be required to provide evidence of a COVID-19 test result before 

boarding. 
 
The Public Health Agency of Canada continues to recommend that individuals wear well-constructed and 

well-fitted masks during their travel on planes, in airports, or other crowded indoor settings and should 

not travel if they have symptoms of COVID-19. 
 
Individuals in Canada who plan to travel abroad should complete a COVID-19 vaccine series along with any 

additional recommended doses in Canada, at least 14 days before travelling.  
 
For more information, please visit Public Health Agency of Canada Website. We hope you enjoy your trip 

to Canada. Stay safe and be well. 

https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/news/2023/03/government-of-canada-will-remove-covid-19-testing-requirement-for-air-travellers-arriving-from-the-peoples-republic-of-china-hong-kong-or-macao.html

